
 

November 2, 2022 

Dear Executive Director, 

I am pleased to announce that HUD is hosting “NSPIRE Get Ready” sessions in 14 cities 
across the country. I encourage you and your staff to attend one of the sessions at a 
location near you. 

Register for an NSPRE Get Ready session near you.  

The NSPIRE Get Ready session is designed for all Real Estate Assessment Center (REAC) 
stakeholders, including residents, industry groups, inspectors, and HUD field staff to come and 
learn more about NSPIRE and prepare for its implementation. 

At this interactive event, you will hear the latest NSPIRE updates, learn about upcoming 
changes to the inspection process, and participate in an open dialogue with subject matter 
experts. Key topics include: an overview of NSPIRE policies, standards, scoring, and key 
enhancements; IT systems; inspection protocol concepts; and information on the development 
and rollout plans for the new inspection model. 

We are on the cusp of launching NSPIRE, and we want to ensure you have the support 
you need to transition to these new inspection standards that prioritize health and safety for 
residents. I hope your schedule allows you to attend one of the NSPIRE Get Ready 
sessions near you. 

Thank you for your partnership. Together, we will ensure a smooth transition to NSPIRE. 

Many thanks, 

 

Dominique Blom 
General Deputy Assistant Secretary  
Office of Public and Indian Housing 

https://apps.hud.gov/emarc/index.cfm?eventId=4286&fuseaction=emar.registerEvent&update=N&utm=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

